Board of Education Information

To: Board of Education
From: Matt Rich
Date: January 23, 2025

Re: SeeSaw Contract

Recommendation:

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve a contract with Imperial Surveillance for
$193,062.75 for replacement of the video camera systems at Winfield Primary and Central and the addition of
bathroom detection sensors.

Background Information:

Our video monitoring system is between 15-17 years old with several cameras no longer functioning. There are
gaps in the system as well as the quality of cameras has improved dramatically. This request is to replace all
components of the video system, improve coverage, and provide awareness of activities within the bathroom
spaces. The request includes $145,995.44 in replacement of the video cameras at both locations. Additionally
it includes the purchase of detectors for all student bathrooms in both buildings for Vape, THC, cigarette,
masking, aggression, keywords, gunshot, glass break, loitering, and people counting at a cost of $47,061.31.
These detectors would be tied into the video system so staff could identify who has entered and exited the
bathroom during the period from which the alarm was triggered.
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